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WELCOME TO THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time- sensitive information about the 

administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


                                        

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2011 3:41 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #119 - HUD Multifamily Snapshot Survey - Dec 2011


HUD’s Ft. Worth Multifamily Hub is requesting your assistance in completing a brief survey.  Please see the information below.


In an effort to better assess our team’s performance, I request your participation in a brief survey. 

By clicking on the link below, you will have the opportunity to provide a general rating for each of the offices within the Fort Worth Multifamily Hub’s jurisdiction:  http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/LZPPTND 
All responses are completely anonymous. Feel free to provide an N/A rating for any office for which you have no direct dealing. 

This survey will remain open through December 31. We will resurvey in April (the midpoint of our Fiscal Year) and again in September. 

Your honest feedback will be helpful in our continuous improvement efforts.

Thank you and best wishes,

Michael B. Backman
Multifamily Hub Director - Fort Worth
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
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